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Because sometimes 140 characters is all you have time to read or if you want
to have a notification of when we post, we have established a Twitter account
for the Barnes & Thornburg Labor Department. The feed is focused on topical
and timely information including notifications of postings to the Department's
two blogs, BTLaborRelations and BTCurrents, as well as other breaking labor
and employment law news.

You can follow us @BTLawLE. Hope to see you there!
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